
 

 

On April 18, 2024, our Community Participation Service provided a forum to allow for the 

learning and sharing in a cultural awareness activity. 

 

Three lovely ladies introduced their culture from India by way of dressing in traditional 

bright colors from their country and demonstrating a special dance.  All who attended had 

fun, and many joined in and danced with the ladies.  

 

The day was capped off with Henna tattoos and simosas!  

 

 

 

                          


